From: ed brocksmith

To: Reg-Comment; Brock Send
Subject: Buffalo River watershed moratorium
Date: Thursday, September 19, 2019 7:25:54 PM

| favor a permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine
CAFOs in the Buffalo National River watershed.

Ed Brocksmith
Tahlequah, OK 74464
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